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Anne Arundel County Department of Inspections and Permits 
Announces Guidance on                                 

Hydrologic and Topographic Site Design

The Anne Arundel County Department of Inspections and Permits has 
published a guidance memo on hydrologic and topographic conditions as 
they relate to site design for development projects. 

County Code provides the department to require more than minimum 
control requirements if hydrologic or topographic conditions warrant.

The guidance memo provides more details.

For information regarding plan review, please contact Bob Murphy, PE, 
Engineer Manager, 410-222-7577 or ipmurp00@aacounty.org.  

For site inspections questions, please contact Samantha McAllister, Code 
Administrator, 410-222-7964 or ipmcal24@aacounty.org.
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NOTICE

https://www.aacounty.org/sites/default/files/2024-07/IP-24-02-Site-Topography-Grading-plans.pdf

